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26 August 2022

LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO 1V
Regional Executive Director &
Chair, TWG-Water Resource Management

Dear RED Claudio,

This is to acknowledge your letter dated 12 August 2022, clarifying the status of our
participation in the Technical Working Group on Water Resource Management (TWG-WRM)
based on the RDC Resolution No. 2019-068-798.

We appreciate the acknowledgement of our role and contribution in terms of related information
pertaining to the water resource development and management in Palawan. Rest assured that we
are ready to continue our engagement and participation as necessary or should our membership
in the TWG-WRM be formalized.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

‘Viston: Palawan, an innovative and dynamic global center of sustainable development
Mission: PCSDS as the driver of environmental conservation and inclusive development in Palawan,
a biosph?:e reserve and scienp&for-mstainabﬂity site, guided by the Strategic Environmental Plan
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